
	
	
	

 
January 1, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I, Erin Moore, of Mercy Street Studio, grant permission and license to my client to 
reproduce photographs take by Mercy Street Studio in 2020, for personal use. 
 
My client agrees and acknowledges that images remain the exclusive property of Mercy 
Street Studio, and that the granting of this limited license for personal use does not alter 
the ownership or control of images. All copyright rights are retained by Erin Moore dba 
Mercy Street Studio, per 17 USC 101 et swq. (US Copyright Law) and are not released by 
this notice. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
 

Erin Moore, Photographer 
 
 
 
Erin Moore 
Mercy Street Studio 
255 Main Street, Suite A 
South Berwick, ME 03908 
207-703-8660 
erin@mercystreetstudio.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.mercystreetstudio.com 


